
Solari is pleased to announce that a number of commercial solar projects have committed to being 

built following the removal of uncertainty surrounding the RET and the new positive talk around the 

country on solar and renewable energy. 

A direct result of this change in the market can be seen with a Golf Club in Victoria rapidly signing 

their proposal for Solari to build a combined rooftop and ground mount system 

Under the watchful eye of Leigh Hancock, Project Estimator for Solari based in Melbourne, this 

project has been sitting for a while and Leigh is excited to finally see it moving forward.  Leigh says ‘I 

like this project.  It is challenging, complex and forces me to work on the edge to get it completed on 

time.  The customer is so good to work with and we know there is further solar work to be built in 

the future as the club expands.’ 

The Solari team has become excited as these projects have started to be signed.  Nothing like 

success to get salespeople moving!  There is a different buzz around the office and a spring in the 

step.   

‘I didn’t expect the change to come in quite so soon’ is the comment made by Doug Fletcher CEO of 

Solari Energy. 

Solari believes this is just the start of a new market dynamic and is poised and ready to ride the 

waves of success forward 

 


